Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone & Fax: 01354 677266

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

13 March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Next Wednesday, 21 March 2018, Tempest Photographers will be coming to school to take class photographs. Now that we have grown to five classes, it has become increasingly difficult to take the whole school photograph and Tempest have suggested trying class ones this year instead.

email:

We hope you like this new initiative and would welcome your feedback once you have seen the photographs.

Yours sincerely

2North

Mrs J North Headteacher